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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The following letter offers support for your child's Maths revision. Please contact Miss Poynton 

(Director of Learning for Maths) by emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 

  

Sparx Maths 

All mathematics homework is set on a Friday afternoon and is due a week later, unless your 

child's teacher has brought this deadline forward. 

 

Your child MUST complete their homework every week as this acts as part of their revision and 

preparation for upcoming assessments and mock GCSE examinations at the end of the school 

year. 

  

Extra-Curricular Mathematics at School 

Your child is invited to attend Paper Society after school on Thursdays in S135. This club will run 

from 3.00 to 4.00pm each week to give them an hour of supported revision using examination 

papers to help develop their examination technique. 

  

Mr Morely Maths 

Mr Morely Maths (link below) is a really good online resource that your child can use to work 

independently on topics that they have identified as their targets from unit tests and end of term 

assessments. In the "Search by Topic" section they will find help videos, exam questions and 

mark schemes. 

  

https://www.mrmorleymaths.co.uk/student-zone 

  

Tik Tok Maths Intervention and Examination Practice 

Every Thursday Night Hannah Kettle will be live on Tik Tok doing Mathematics revision for KS4 

students going through examination questions. We recommend that pupils get involved with this. 

 

Foundation is 7.00 - 7.45pm 

Higher is 7.45 - 8.30pm 

  

https://www.tiktok.com/@hannahkettlemaths  

  

Online Examination Practice 

Your child can complete topic boosters or online examination papers via a website called 

OnMaths, this is a really effective way of improving their examination technique online. 

https://www.onmaths.com/ 
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Finally, it is important that your child brings the right equipment to school, including a scientific 

calculator. Regular use of this equipment will really support them when preparing for 

examinations. If there are any issues purchasing a scientific calculator then please contact your 

child’s Head of House by calling the school on 01902-558222, or emailing 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 
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